
 

Dear All,  
 
In this trying time, we thought it would be helpful to keep in touch 
and keep you updated through a newsletter, which we will be 
sending out via email, as well as on our Facebook page.  
 
Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very 
Happy Easter. We cannot begin to explain how strange it is to have 
an Easter without all of you here and we are so looking forward to 
welcoming you back as soon as possible. We hope you can still have 
an enjoyable weekend regardless of the circumstances. 
  

Mowing 
 
I am sure many of you are worried about the 
maintenance of your plot. Well, don’t worry! 
James has been (albeit unwillingly) roped in to 
help with the mowing of individual pitches. As 
you can see, the plots are all being well looked 
after in your absence and we will continue to do 
this until you are able to return. 

  

Work on the entrance  
 

While maintaining good social distancing measures, 
local builder Damon Williams has been working hard to 
help improve the front entrance by building a new wall. 
We have stripped back some of the existing hawthorn 
hedge and removed lots of the ivy, which was 
unfortunately slowly killing the old hedge. It’s already 
looking fantastic and we are hoping to show the 
finished wall on next week’s letter.   

Best wishes to you all and please stay safe, 
John, Joy and Family 
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